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From: Bob Winters bobw@chadwickwinters.com :
Subject: RE: 7709 W. Mercer Wy
Date: December 2, 2021 at 6:40 PM

To: shane miller shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com

Shane,

A few years ago the requirement for an expiration date on the stamp was eliminated. However, |
did retire my license last year and therefore my license falls under “retired” status. | can renew it
at any time by paying my licensing fee retroactively. Our company now operates under my son’s
license. In my opinion, my level of professional knowledge and experience has not been
invalidated because of my retired status. | would expect to still be considered an expert witness
during court proceedings.

Regards,
Bob W.

From: shane miller <shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 4:33 PM

To: Bob Winters <bobw@chadwickwinters.com>
Subject: Re: 7709 W. Mercer Wy

Hi Bob,

This letter is great - thank you.

However, an attorney that woks for the city is questioning the validity of the stamp because it
does not have a complete expiration date and may suggest you are not currently licensed possibly
due to retired status. Can you please shed light on how best to respond to the attorney as to

these concerns?

Thank you,
Shawn Miller

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 18, 2021, at 1:17 PM, Bob Winters <bobw@chadwickwinters.com> wrote:

Shane,
See attached.

Best Regards,
Robert H. Winters, PLS

Chadwick & Winters Land Surveying
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